
 
We welcome contributions to this newsletter by our DEADLINE FRIDAY NOON.  
Send to sutherlin97479+tvlog@gmail.com  Thank you. 
 
Committee Meetings 

ü FRS Radio Check 4 pm Monday 3/24, your rig 
ü Finance 1 pm Tuesday 3/25, Zoom 
ü ByLaws 10 am Wednesday 3/26, Card Room 
ü New Members 10 am Thursday 3/27, Card Room 

 
Movie Night:  The Big Year 
Two bird enthusiasts try to defeat the cocky cutthroat world record-holder in a year-long 
bird-spotting competition.  2011 comedy.  Come early for cartoons and popcorn.  Movie 
starts at 5:30 pm Thursday 3/27 in the Dining Room. 
 
Social Hour: Let’s Roast Jackie Deal! 
Come for an afternoon of laughs and fond memories, playful humor and a genuine tribute 
to Jackie Deal, who moved from the Park recently and leaves a treasure of reminders of 
her dedication to Timber Valley.  3 pm Friday 3/28, Dining Room. 
 
Follow weekly scheduled activities on our online TeamUp calendar.  Open the 
calendar with this online link: Timber Valley SKP Park of Oregon | TeamUp.  Or go to Quick 
Links on the website home page and choose Park Online Calendar. 
 
NOTICE: We’ve moved to sutherlin97479+tvlog@gmail.com 
Make a note of the Log Team’s new address, and send your articles and photos to 
sutherlin97479+tvlog@gmail.com from now on.  We look forward to finding your 
newsletter contributions there. 
 
Jacks and Jills invites participation 
Every Timber Valley member belongs to Jacks and Jills, a busy group that benefits us all.  
Think of our Social Hours, our designer T-shirts, the fun game nights.  And think of our 
parties and social events, many planned around a shared meal.  Two of those special 
events – the Saint Patrick’s celebration and a Wednesday soup lunch -- had to be 
cancelled last week because too few members offered to help with preparation, serving 
and cleaning.  If events like this are important to you, think too of the work that’s involved 
and consider contributing your own time and energy to help make them happen.  Chris 
Beith, Chair of Jacks and Jills, has tempted us with the possibility of a Chili Cookoff in the 
future.  We can also anticipate other events like Timber Valley Days, a Halloween party, 
and holiday dinners.  Do you want them to happen?  When you sign up for an event, be an 
active Jacks and Jills member and sign up too for the behind-the-scenes support it needs. 
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Mr. Gobble Found 
Congratulations to Rhonda Scott, who found the elusive Mr. Gobble on his 
very first day of hiding.  Dairy Queen, here comes Rhonda with her $15 gift 
certificate!  See the complete fun story of Rhonda’s discovery on the Timber 
Valley WebSite. 
 
News from Furry Friends 

v Thanks to the considerate members who pick up after their dogs in the dog park.  
We try to watch our dogs, but there are occasional oversights, and we all appreciate 
everyone’s picking up after another’s dog when it happens.  Kudos to us! 
 

v A little help with the screens, please.  The screens are there to break the wind and 
rain in the winter and to provide shade in the summer.  If you slide them away, 
please return them to their back and side positions, and hook them. 

 

v Furry Friends would like to install pavers around the pet drinking area and, if funds 
allow, at the entrance to the dog park.  We’ll host a fund-raiser in the spring for 
these improvements.  If you would like to donate to this cause now, leave your 
check, made payable to Suzi Rupert, in mailbox #200. 

 

v Personalized 12x12 pavers with your dog’s name are still available for only $20.  
See or call Suzi to order. 

 
And another Reminder … 
All extra rigs kept in members’ lots for the winter need to be taken to the Storage Area by 
April 1. 
 
March Sunshine is Rhonda Scott, Lot 145, 916-267-7663. 


